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I am emailing as a resident of Alice Springs to state my strong opposition to the  Territory
Coordinator bill.

I am truly concerned by the sweeping powers, granted to one position, to override crucial
democratic processes and laws, as well as the expertise of specific departments. 

So long as these broad and subjective powers exist, so too does their potential to be used to
decrease safeguards for our rights as Territorians, for our water and environment, and for
good governance and accountability.  

I am also gravely concerned by the appointment of Stuart Knowles as interim minister.
This signals undue industry influence on government policies that should be taking
multiple factors into consideration before greenlighting projects. 

So I urge this bill to be scrapped for the democratic future of the NT.

Anna McCauley


